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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Former Marine Corps Air Station El Toro 

Restoration Advisory Board Meeting 
 
 

The Naval Facilities Engineering Systems Command Base Realignment and Closure Program 

Management Office (NAVFAC BRAC PMO) announces an in-person meeting of the Former 

Marine Corps Air Station (MCAS) El Toro Restoration Advisory Board (RAB) at the Irvine Civic 

Center.  
 

WEDNESDAY, 8 March 2023 

6:00–8:00 P.M. 

 

Irvine Civic Center, Room L102 

1 Civic Center Plaza 

Irvine, CA 92606 
 
NAVFAC BRAC PMO will provide updates on environmental restoration activities, including 

ongoing per- and polyfluoroalkyl substances investigations and the proposed plan for the 

Installation Restoration Program Site 1 soil remedies. 
 

The details of the meeting are posted on this website: https://go.usa.gov/xhqEK  

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION 
 

If you have any questions or wish to discuss any project, please contact the following: 
 

Elizabeth Roddy, BRAC Environmental Coordinator, BRAC Program Management Office 

West, 33000 Nixie Way, Bldg. 50, Suite 207, San Diego, CA 92147; (619) 524-4048; 

Elizabeth.a.roddy3.civ@us.navy.mil  
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